
 
 
 

Hutchinson Memorial 1st School PTFA 

 

To get involved and find out more about what we do or how you could 
help, please get in touch. If you see us around school, come up and 

say hello! 
 

Lucy Turner 
 Chair 

Mum to Jack 
  Year 4 (Badgers) 

Katy Shields 
Treasurer 

Mum to Olivia  
Nursery (Owls) 

Kerry Stubbs 
Secretary  

Mum to Parker  
Nursery (Owls) 

 
PTFA@hutchinson.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Please get in touch to receive details of our next meeting. We would 
love to see you there! 

 


